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Kenai Peninsula Borough <webmaster@borough.kenai.ak.us> 
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BoroughAssembly; Mayor's Department 
Turner, Michele 
New Public Comment to Assembly Members 

Your Email: frankenfishsalmonella@gmail.com 

Subject: Nikiski Advisory Planning Commission boundaries 

Message: 

I think Cook Inlet is a logical and practical boundary for the APC. We all benefit from the oil and gas facilities on the west 
side, not Nikiski alone. I commuted to work at the fertilizer plant expansion back in the seventies from my home in 
Ninilchik. Does that mean that Ninilchik can include that area into our own APC should we decide to form one? This is a 
similar argument to what Nikiski is proposing. Follow the borough recommendations. Keep the Nikiski APC on the east 
side of Cook Inlet. 
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